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Our Christian Values:  Trust  

Truth, Respect, Unity, Sincerity, Tolerance 

This week our focus has been on TRUTH. 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Wow another amazing week at Brading. This week has been Science Week and it has 
been fabulous to see all of the amazing experiments and the engagement of the 
children. I couldn’t believe all the amazing Scientists we had in school today. The World 
is forever changing and Science will be one of the areas that will continuously help us 
progress and develop moving forward, especially in the next few years. I would like to 
say a massive thank you to Miss Silk for all of the organisation she has undertaken this 
week as Science Lead. 
 
Reminders for the rest of term: 
Scholastic Book Fair 
We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair, a little later than World Book day, in school 
from the 24th to 27th March. Will be selling a wide variety of books that will appeal to all 
children. By buying books, you will also be helping is to raise funds for school. The fairs 
will run from 2.45 – 3.15 on each of the days. You will be able to pay contactless with a 
mobile phone or by cash. Please see below for more information. 
Red Nose Day 
The children are welcome to come in their own clothes on Friday 21st March for a 
donation to Red Nose Day. 
Safety Week 
The children will be exploring all areas on safety including online during the week 
beginning 24th March. 
Mothering Sunday 
Please come and join us on Friday 28th March at 11.45 for a lunch and craft session. 
Children will be able to book a picnic lunch if they would like. Please book on School 
Money as usual. Parents and Carers who come into school can bring in their own picnic 
food to have with their child. At 1.00, there will be a Church service in school. After the 
service, you are welcome to sign the children out. 
Class Collective Worships  
Y5 will be leading Collective Worship on the 21st March at 2.00.  
Parent / Carer Sessions 
These will be held between 3.00 and 6.00 on Wednesday 2nd April. Please see you child’s 
teacher to sign up for an appointment. 
Easter Celebrations 
We will be having an Easter Afternoon Tea in school and then go to the Church for 12.30 
on Friday 4th April for our Easter Service. After the service, you are welcome to sign the 
children out. 
Have a fabulous weekend. 
Mrs Gilbert 
Headteacher 
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Collective Worship this 
Week 

We have been 
continuing to focus on 

hope. 
 

Bible Reflection 
Why, my soul, are you 

downcast? 
    Why so disturbed 

within me? 
Put your hope in God, 
    for I will yet praise 

him, 
    my Saviour and my 

God. 
Psalm 42.5 

 

Friday 14th March 2025 



SCHOOL MENU WEEK COMMENCING 17th March 2025:   

We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes and sandwiches with selection of fillings each day. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Veggie Supreme 
Pizza 
 
Crunchy Chocolate 
Mousse 

Beef Bolognaise 
 
Apple and Cinnamon 
Sponge 

Roast Pork 
 
Fruits of the Forest 
Jelly 

Chicken and 
Vegetable Pie 
 
Chocolate Cookie 

Crispy Chicken 
Burger 
 
Chocolate 
Shortbread with 
Fruit 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

March 

 21st – Year 5 Class Collective Worship 
 21st – Red Nose Day 
24th – 27th – Scholastic Book Fair 
24th – Safety Week (Including Beep, Beep Day) 
28th – Mothers’ Day Event 

April 
2nd – Parent / Carer Sessions 
4th – Easter Picnic and Church Service 

 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT THIS WEEK 

CUBA 

Cuba class have had a really lovely week with our new theme of Safari. We have explored jungle 
animals in our sensory trays. In maths we have been practicing capacity in the water tray. 
Cuba class loved the trip to Amazon world where we got to see all the animals and especially 
loved the soft play. 

HAWAII 

This week, Hawaii class have been focussed on science week and have taken part in lots of 
learning about the theme 'change and adapt'.  We have learnt about Jane Goodall and the 
amazing work she has done with chimps.  The children then created their own habitats for an 
animal and considered what adaptations it would need to suit that animal.  We also completed 
an experiment to see how colours would change by dipping kitchen roll with felt tip pen on in 
water.  The colours used within that pen could then be seen soaking through the paper.  The 
children enjoyed observing and comparing the different colours. 

ANTIGUA 

This week in Antigua we have been looking at the safari theme. We have had lots of fun with all 
the sensory activities, exploring using all of our senses and listening to amazing stories with safari 
animals in. We have used Playdough and spaghetti to make porcupines (and hedgehogs) as well 
as rolling Playdough to make snakes! We have also had a safari sensory tray out and have been 
able to experience lots of different textures together! What a lovely week! 

ST LUCIA 

This week in St Lucia we have started our safari topic. The children loved making a jeep with 
binoculars to see the animals. We gave the leopard spots, counted the animals and put them in 
size order. We also had so much fun going to Amazon World to see all the safari animals!  
For science week we made lava lamps in a bottle and watched them glow! 

 

 



MALDIVES This week in year 1 and 2 we have had lots of fun for science week. We made our own slime in a 
science experiment and learnt all about the changing seasons. This week we also had an online 
workshop with the author Josh Hammond and drew our own monsters. NEW ZEALAND 

MALTA 

Year 3 and 4 have recovered from our Ancient Greek day and have now embraced science week. 
We are looking forward to dressing up as scientists on Friday and enjoyed creating a poster for 
the Science Week Poster Competition. The theme this year has been changing and adapting so 
we explored how animals change and adapt to the habitat that they are living in. We have all 
started learning about Pandora's box and held a debate on Wednesday as to whether or not she 
should open the box. We had a split decision! In maths, we have been looking at fractions while 
Monday's are still taken up by swimming. Finally, we hope you enjoyed our class assembly on 
Friday afternoon. 

GALAPAGOS 

ICELAND 

This week in Iceland we have had a very exciting week. We have done lots of different 
experiments including, predictions, observation and fair testing all to do with forces for science 
week. We practiced our dancing skills by learning classic Disney dances. On Wednesday we had a 
workshop from Ollie from Beat Goes On that taught us all about body percussion and a 
Shakespeare session with Vicky from Wonderfell. We also made our own Anglo-Saxon 
settlement to go in our museum. 

JAMAICA 

This week in Jamaica class we have been exploring change as part of science week. On Tuesday, 
we investigated change as part of our light topic. We recognised how refraction changes the 
direction of light and therefore can make objects look different in shape. On Thursday, we spent 
the afternoon carrying out a range of science experiments- all linked to change and adaptation. 
In topic, we have been looking at music throughout the decades and have made posters to show 
how genres of music have adapted over time. 

 

This week in Pictures: 

  



  

  



 

 

 

  



 

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 95% 

Class 
Percentage 
Attendance 
last week  

Antigua 85 

St Lucia 89 

Cuba 76 

Hawaii 85 

Maldives 90 

New Zealand 95 

Malta 91 

Galapagos 87 

Iceland 100 

Jamaica 91 

 

Foodbank Vouchers 

Mrs Willshire is able to issue Foodbank Vouchers to anyone who may be struggling. Please email Mrs Willshire to 
request one if required. Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

mailto:Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 


